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Greetings, Tena Koutou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava,Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e Lelei,
Hola, Namaste, Ni Hao, Xin Chao.

Dear Parents/Caregivers Term 4 - Week 3

STAFF ONLY DAY
Tuesday 15th November will be a staff-only day due to staff
training and Teachers Paid Union Meetings being scheduled for
this day. The Board of Trustees has agreed to this as it is not safe
to release all teachers to attend these meetings while children are
at school. We regret the inconvenience to you and are trying to
give you as much advanced knowledge of this as possible.

LOST PROPERTY
As it is coming up to the end of the school year, please remind your
child to visit the lost property area for their syndicate and ensure
they take all their belongings home with them by the end of the term.
There are a lot of items being left at school. If items are not claimed
by the end of the term they will be passed on to our community centre.

PLEASE HELP US & ENROL FOR 2023 NOW
Our funding and staffing are mainly dependent on our school roll. The Ministry
of Education has greatly reduced this for 2023 which means that we could lose
2-3 teachers, a lot of funding and have much less ability to provide the best that
we can for your children.

At present, we have just three students pre-enrolled through
to 1st March 2023. We can apply for an increase to this
estimate but do need to provide evidence of future
enrolments. If you have children due to start school, please pre-enrol these
children so that we can make a case to the Ministry of Education for more
realistic funding and staffing.

Please come to the school office to collect an enrolment form. You have the
option of completing the forms online on our school website or taking them
home, completing them and returning the forms to us. Please ensure you bring
a copy of your child’s birth certificate or passport, proof of address, plunket book
or updated immunisation records.



MANUREWA INTERMEDIATE ENROLMENT 2023
All year 6 students who intend on attending Manurewa Intermediate
next year please return their completed enrolment forms to the school
office as soon as possible. Please go through the checklist at the front
of the enrolment form and make sure that you have completed, signed
and returned all the forms required. Please remember to provide a proof
of address document.

BEACH EDUCATION - SUNSET BEACH
This week a select number of Year 5 and 6 students went on a beach education
trip to Sunset Beach Port Waikato, run by The Surf Lifesaving New Zealand
Northern Beach education. The students had so much fun learning new skills on
how to stay safe in the water. Here are a few photos from this week’s trip. More
photos will be uploaded to our School Website and our Facebook page.

TERM 4 UPCOMING EVENTS
Tuesday 15th November - Staff Only Day - School Closed
Thur 24th November - Culture Concert at 5:00pm
Fri 25th November - Road patrol Trip - Rainbows End
Fri 9th December - Year 6 Prize Giving

- Reports Going Home
Tues 13th December - Blue Light Fun Day (Senior School)
Wed 14th December - Athletics Day (Whole day)
Thur 15th December - End of School for 2022

Yours sincerely

R W Maddren
Principal
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